Miss Marshall’s News from Kindergarten
December 2013
Dear Parents,
Attached is the newsletter for December. The students are making significant gains in all areas and I am really proud. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at school, 466-5334 ext 139, at home, 906-282-2513, or by email mmarshall@brhbroncos.org 
--Reading 
· In reading, we are working on recognizing the concepts of print and blending words using the vowel sounds, /a/, /i/, and /o/. Students will also need to recognize and produce rhyming words
· For the second marking period your child will need to know how to write upper and lowercase Tt, Ii, Nn, Cc, Oo, and Ff. As well as recognize the sight words: go, see, to, have, is and play.
--Social Studies/Science
· In social studies, students will need to know the days of the week, what yesterday/today/tomorrow are and identify opposite words.
--Math
· In math, we are working hard on our number recognition. Students will need to count, read, and write numbers 0-20. 
· We continue to write number sentences and focus on addition and subtraction. Practice with this at home is crucial.
--Technology
· During intervention times, students have been using the iPads to work on the concept of missing numbers and number identification.
Upcoming dates to remember:
· Christmas Concert - December 3rd at 1pm. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Santa’s Secret Shop – December 4-5
· Teacher In-Service December 9th – No School
· Christmas Break December 23rd - January 3rd  - No school
Thanks,
Miss Marshall
